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Things are ready to roll for the 2017-18 Adult BB and lower Season.
The ADP Committee has met recently and are prepared to host and
support the development and facilitation for the Adult Division.

Our Committee has been working hard to prepare an Adult Come-Try-
Ringette program and I am interested in finding and actively seeking
communities in our Western Region that are ready to offer the program
to their Adult Enthusiasts. Developing and strengthening the 18+ past-
players, new players and Mom'’s and Dad’s has incredible benefits to any
Ringette Association. It raises funds, gives the sport validity to the
youth players, as they are mentored, as well as, witnessing the
continuation of play that this sport has to offer. It fosters volunteers,
coaches and referees and feeds the introductory level of Associations.
There is funding available to market and host an Adult Come-Try-
Ringette event. Please do not hesitate to contact me, [ am excited to
launch this program.

Oshawa has submitted an application to Host the 2018 OAIC, March 29 -
31 (Thursday to Saturday of Easter weekend). The ADP Committee has
accepted their application.

Other than that, there is not a lot to report. I am happy to help in
anyway I can to make this Season for the Adult BB, B, CC, C and Dev.
Divisions a fun-filled, fair-play, success.

Yours,

Margie Van Oirschot,
ADP, Western Region



